
$579,900

47 MIDWAY STREET
https://vizorealty.com

LowCountry Southern Brick Home- Beautiful, a hidden jewel. Immaculate brick
home includes a main suite and a mother-in-law suite, hardwoods, tile, LVT, two
fireplaces, five bedrooms and three full baths. This one owner home is for sale with
five acres (there are an additional one hundred fifty acres that can be purchased
separately). The landscaped, irrigated yard has a paved circular drive which is
functional as well as attractive, the paved driveway extends to the rear of the
home into the covered carport. The private mother-in-law suite, which is located
on one of the two wings of this home, boasts separate living quarters, small
kitchenette, exterior entrance as well as an entrance into the main home. The
main suite and the three bedrooms are on an opposite wing of the mother-in-law
suite, the huge family room, and carport. There are two fireplaces in the home,
one is gas, the other is wood-burning. This lovely home has spacious rooms. The
kitchen needs some updating and there’s plenty of room to add a kitchen island.
Outdoor enthusiasts can have a hunting lodge, farm, mini farm, hobby farm or
whatever they may choose. There are dog kennels and dog runs located on the 5
acres. Viable, outdoor buildings, located on the property, can be used for many
different purposes. This home is centrally located between Charleston, Beaufort,
Savannah, Augusta and Columbia. This property offers a lot of amenities. This is
your chance to own your piece of SC LowCountry. Come take a look before it’s too
late! Disclaimer: CMLS has not reviewed and, therefore, does not endorse vendors
who may appear in listings.

• 5 beds
• 3 baths

• Single Family

• RESIDENTIAL

• ACTIVE



Basics
Date added: Added 4 weeks ago Listing Date: 2025-04-11

Price per sqft: $148.31 Category: RESIDENTIAL

Type: Single Family Status: ACTIVE

Bedrooms: 5 beds Bathrooms: 3 baths

Floors: 1 floor Lot size, acres: 5 acres acres

Year built: 1967 TMS: 0087-00-00-066

MLS ID: 606220 Pool on Property: No

Full Baths: 3 Cooling: Central

Building Details
Heating features: Central Garage: Carport Attached

Garage spaces: 2 Foundation: Crawl Space

Water Source: Public Sewer: Septic

Style: Ranch Basement: No Basement

Exterior material: Brick-All Sides-AbvFound New/Resale: Resale

HOA Info
HOA: N

Nearby Schools
School District: Bamberg One Elementary School: Richard Carroll - Campus A

Middle School: Bamberg-Ehrhardt High School: Bamberg-Ehrhardt
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